
 
 

 

 

 

April 17, 2023 

 

Dear West Jefferson Hills School District Families: 

 

Kindergarten registration is open for the 2023-2024 school year and preparations for the new school year are in full 

swing.   Registering your child for Kindergarten now provides the important information needed to prepare and 

allows us to establish connections with our incoming families before the school year begins.  Begin the registration 

process now by clicking here.   

 

As a reminder, children entering Kindergarten must be five (5) years of age on or before September 1, 2023.  

Students must reside within the WJH school district, provide two (2) proofs of residency, current immunization 

records, and birth certificate.  All of this information will be required upon the start of school but you can begin your 

application now even without all of the information needed.    

 

Our team is currently planning events designed to help you and your child transition to Kindergarten including our 

popular KinderCamp.  Click here to join our mailing list and please share this information with anyone you know in 

the WJHSD who will be enrolling their child in Kindergarten for the 2023-2024 school year.   

 

The school district maintains an active presence on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram.  Many of our teachers, 

including our Kindergarten teachers, celebrate student accomplishments through social media.  Use the hashtag 

#wertjk, #wertj,  #wjhsd to see some of the exciting events happening all across the WJHSD. I am also including the 

resources below that you will find helpful in preparing for Kindergarten.   

 

2023-2024 Academic Calendar          School of Attendance Locator          Welcome to WJH Kindergarten! 

 

On behalf of our entire team, thank you for giving us the opportunity to provide your child with a high-quality, 

personalized, learner-centric education in a safe and caring environment. Our team has worked hard to develop the 

premier full-day Kindergarten experience for your child, and we look forward to sharing this exciting time with you.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Matthew J. Patterson 

 

Assistant Superintendent 

West Jefferson Hills School District 

Join our Kindergarten Mailing List 

 

 
It is the policy of the West Jefferson Hills School District to not discriminate on the basis of sex, handicap, age, race, color, and national origin in its educational and vocational programs, 

activities, or employment as required by Title IX, Section 5094 and Title VI.  For information regarding services, activities, programs, and facilities that are accessible to and usable by 

handicapped persons or about your rights or grievance procedures, contact the Director of Human Resources at 412-655-8450 x2228. 
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JEFFERSON HILLS, PA  15025 
PHONE:  412-655-8450 

FAX:  412-655-9544 
www.wjhsd.net 
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https://skyward.iscorp.com/scripts/wsisa.dll/WService=wseduwjeffersonpa/skyenroll.w
https://forms.gle/Faphqe8k4NZpaxhR7
https://www.wjhsd.net/MenuItem/2023-24%20WJHSD%20Calendar-FINAL.pdf
https://portal.schoolsitelocator.com/apps/ssl/?districtcode=89000
https://sites.google.com/wjhsd.net/wertjk/home?authuser=0
mailto:Mpatterson@wjhsd.net
https://forms.gle/Xam2diCBGhpcqrJ7A

